
‭Contact:‬
‭Ruth Floyd, Executive Director of Business Services‬
‭Stanwood-Camano School District‬
‭26920 Pioneer Highway, Stanwood, WA 98292‬
‭360-629-1200‬
‭rfloyd@stanwood.wednet.edu‬

‭TO:‬ ‭Board of Directors‬

‭FROM:‬ ‭Ruth Floyd, Executive Director of Business Services‬

‭SUBJECT:‬ ‭Student Field Trips‬

‭DATE:‬ ‭February 6, 2024‬

‭TYPE:‬ ‭Action Required‬

‭The Stanwood High School student groups listed below request to attend the following:‬

‭●‬ ‭TSA‬‭1‬ ‭State Conference - TSA Chapter Members, March 13-16, 2024, SeaTac, WA‬
‭●‬ ‭State Floral Contest - FFA Members, March 22-23, 2024, Castle Rock, WA‬
‭●‬ ‭WCTSMA‬‭2‬ ‭State - Sports Medicine Members, April 18-20, 2024, Tacoma, WA‬
‭●‬ ‭FBLA‬‭3‬ ‭Business Leadership Conf., FBLA members, April 24-27, 2024, Spokane, WA‬

‭1‬‭TSA: Technology Student Association‬
‭2‬‭WCTSMA: Washington Career and Technical Sports Medicine Association‬
‭3‬‭FBLA: Future Business Leaders of America‬

‭Recommendation: It is recommended that the Board approve these student field trips.‬

‭Every student is empowered to learn in an inclusive setting‬
‭and is prepared for the future of their choice‬

‭www.stanwood.wednet.edu‬


